

## GUIDELINES FOR HSA BOARD MEMBER ELECTIONS

If you want to make a big positive impact in the Honors College, Wayne State University, and its surrounding community, here's your chance! Below are the guidelines with the dates you want to be aware of during the process of our elections.

Election applications are due by **5:00 pm**, **April 20**<sup>th</sup>, **2010**. Please type out your answers and turn in your application to the Honors Office front desk, where it will be

stamped and placed in our mailbox.

Qualified applicants will be invited to speak 2-3 minutes at our meeting on April 21<sup>st</sup>, 2010. After the meeting, voting will take place until **5:00 pm, April 22<sup>nd</sup>, 2010**. This will be an e-vote specifically using your Wayne email account (sent to <a href="mailto:honors@wayne.edu">honors@wayne.edu</a>).

The new HSA Board for the 2010-2011 school year will be announced on **Friday, April 23rd**.

## MORE GUIDELINES...

- Positions are for one full academic year. Following elections, there will be training and mentoring by the past members as part of the transition process.
- You must be an Honors student and in HSA to run and vote. A minimum of three (5) HSA points must have been earned to vote this academic year.
- Current HSA Board members and Honors staff will verify candidates' qualifications.
- Enough of the legal stuff! Just fill out that application and ...